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A Happy New Year to you and your entire family! Here is the first Community Connection

for 2012. In this week's issue, information regarding 2011 Income Tax Forms, Skylark opens in

Rochester, and some of the events coming up this week around the 56th Senate District.

Click the link below to read this week's edition in full-screen.


